
Freedom Party 
... Today's Choice For Tomorrow! 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

Freedom Party or Ontario, 
P.O. Box 2214, Stn. 'A', 
London, Ont. N6A 4E3 

(51 9) 681 -3999 

May 8, 1995 

On June 8, 1995, Ontarians will once again be given that 
rare opportunity to exercise a choice --- called a vote --- one 
that will help determine the direction of their government for 
the years to follow. 

This election, Freedom Party is one of their choices. As of 
this writing, there are ten Fp candidates already registered and 
running in ridings spread from the Ottawa area to Lambton county 
(see list on enclosed brochure). They are offering voters in 
their ridings a clear alternative: their TOP 10 REASONS TO VOTE 
FREEDOM PARTY, Fp's 1995 Election Platform summary (see 
enclosure) . 

Freedom Party leader Jack plant and our candidates need our 
support . . I can think of no better way of offering them that 
support than by JOINING THEM for dinner, discussion, and lively 
conversation on: 

Friday May 26, 1995 
7:00 pm 

at 

the RADISSON HOTEL LONDON CENTRE 
300 King Street, 
LONDON, Ontario 

Reservations: $50 per plate (tax-creditable!) 
(Your cost as low as $12.50!) 

You are cordially invited to join us at Freedom Party's 
special Election'95 dinner and fundraising event. You'll hear 
from Fp leader Jack Plant, myself, and from each of Fp's 
candidates in attendance. 

Freedom Party's 1995 Election platform has been built around 
principle, experience, and the suggestions and input of many 
individuals and groups who share our concerns. It's a platform 
that we've heard many Ontarians ask for --- but will they have 
the courage to VOTE for it? 
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That is the fundamental issue that we'll be addressing. Why 
should Ontarians vote for a political party that they may quite 
realistically expect won't get elected? Are they "wasting their 
vote" if they vote for Freedom Party? How realistic is Fp's 
platform? These and other issues will be the main theme of our 
dinner presentations. 

Even though I realize many of you cannot VOTE for Freedom 
Party this election, I hope you'll take this opportunity to 
SUPPORT a political party that is working hard to CHANGE THE 
COMMON AGENDA of Liberals, Conservatives, and New Democrats 
alike. Your attendance at this special event will let our hard­
working candidates know that their efforts are being appreciated. 

Reserve now! Your (still) fully tax-creditable contribution 
of $50 (per person) to Freedom Party entitles you to a delicious 
dinner, good company, and an evening of stimulating conversation 
and insight. 

Use the enclosed response form and post-paid envelope to 
mail us your reservation and/or contribution by cheque, money 
order, VISA, or MASTERCARD. Or call us (1-800-830-3301) to 
reserve by charging the credit card of your choice. 

Time is very limited! The election period is short. Your 
earliest response is most appreciated. Party leader Jack Plant, 
our candidates, and I look forward to meeting you on Friday, May 
26. Doors open at 6:45 pm. Cash bar. Dinner is served at 7:30. 

See you there! 

RADISSON H0fEL LONDON 
300 King Street. Lo ndon. Ontario M6B 152 

Te lephone 15 191 439-1661 

Sincerely, 
FREEDOM PARTY OF ONTARIO 

Robert Metz 
Ontario Preside 

P.S. If f o r any reason you cannot attend our May 26 dinner 
e vent, your donations are always welcomed and appreciated! 

P.P.S. A post-paid envelope and response form are enclosed for 
your convenience. All contributions are tax-creditable! 



Enclosed with the dinner mailer: 

Sent to those who purchased a ticket for the dinner: 


